
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
February 10, 2011 
 
 
Mr. Gordon Arruda 
California Department of Transportation 
Division of Mass Transportation, MS 39 
P.O. Box 942874 
Sacramento CA 94274-0001 
 
Subject:  Unmet Transit Needs Assessment for 2011/12 
 
Dear Mr. Arruda: 
 
Attached pleased find the Butte County Association of Governments’ Unmet Transit 
Needs Assessment for the 2011/12 fiscal year.  Hard copies will be sent out shortly.  
The assessment includes all required documentation including: 
 

 Adopted Definitions 
 Board Resolution 
 Affidavits of Public Workshops and Public Hearing 

 
The assessment is available on-line at BCAG’s website at the following web address:  
http://www.blinetransit.com/documents/UTN/1112%20Transit%20Needs%20Assessme
nt%20-%20Final.pdf. 
 
To the best of my knowledge this fulfills our requirements, please let us know if anything 
else is needed.  If you have any questions, please call me directly at 530-879-2468. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kristy Bonnifet 
Associate Planner 
 
C: Jennifer Duran, District 3 Planning 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


